

Leicestershire Society of Rugby Union Referees

21/05/2020

Dear Member

With the current government guidelines in place and the lack of rugby we have not been able to hold our AGM: the committee has been meeting via Zoom to discuss the possibilities surrounding this issue.

We have decided the current incumbents will remain in place until such time it is possible to hold an AGM, this may be as late as next season, however, we will keep you informed.

Several committee positions are up for election, any further nominations should be sent to me by email with the agreement of the proposed person along with a proposer and a seconder. Please send to johnhill01@sky.com

The posts for election and nominations already received are as follows

Post	Proposed	Proposer	Seconder
President Secretary Grading Promotions Training SADO R and R	D. Edkins J. Hill P. Bower G. Richardson T. Brucciani G. Blackburn C. Hawkins	N. Manchester M. Elliott K. Wills M. Elliott G. Blackburn J Hill N. Manchester	J. Hill L. Masserella T. Brucciani K. Wills J. Hill N Lacey G. Blackburn.

We have not circulated the reports from the committee, we aim to do this nearer the time when we have a clear view on our options.

You will see from the nominations Noel Manchester is stepping down as recruitment officer, he has been responsible for many new and old referees taking up the whistle. I am sure you join me in thanking him for his contribution over the years, also we acknowledge the work of Kerrel Wills as President and Josh Burgess as promotions secretary.

Please stay safe in these difficult times

John Hill

Hon. Secretary
LSRUR

John Hill